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Annual Meeting

The annual meeting of the American Name Society will be held
in Toronto, Ontario, 27-30 December, 1993. Lodging is being ar-
ranged by Allan Metcalf at the Prestigious Four Seasons Toronto
— said to be one of the two or three best hotels in North America.
We have been guaranteed double room rates of $95 Canadian
(approximately US $70). For reservations, call toll-free (800) 332-
3442, ((800) 268-6282 in Canada), ((416)964-0411 direct), and ask
for the American Dialect Society meeting rates.

The ANS Banquet will be held on the panoramic 45th floor
restaurant of the Four Seasons on 28 December (time, menu and
price details will be announced).

Questions or comments concerning the meeting or banquet
should be addressed to the Chair of the Local Arrangements
Committee, Sheila Embleton, Department of Languages, Litera-
tures and Linguistics, York University, 4700 Keele St, North York,
Ontario M3J 1P3.

Early Notice
ICOS XIX

The International Congress of Onomastic Sciences is sched-
uled for 4-11 August, 1996, at the University of Aberdeen, Scot-
land. Arrangements are being handled by Professor W. F. H.
Nicolaisen. The first circular will be sent in September, 1994. For
information before then, contact Professor Nicolaisen directly at
the Department of English, King’s College, University of Aberdeen,
Scotland AB9 2UB. Telephone: 011-44-224-272625. Fax: 011-44-
224-272624.



